From: Jennifer Norman

To: callforevidence

Subject: My concerns

Date: 11 August 2018 14:09:35
Dear Sirs,

My concerns are about being pushed against our will into a cashless society, and particularly that whoever will
be the holders of our money will be able to

1. charge us holding fees;
2. charge us handling fees;
3. charge us negative interest rates.

As cash itself would not exist we couldn’t even take it out of the bank to put under the bed, and would be
helpless to do anything about it.

Jennifer Norman
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